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Hello Coast Kids,

I am sending you a belated THANK YOU! for helping to organize and deliver the pork

donation from Nehalem River Ranch. As the school year is winding down and I’m

checking to make sure I have everything in order, I realized I hadn’t properly told you

how happy our Backpack Families were to receive such helpful gifts.

The timing was perfect for the Easter Weekend! Many folks had an unexpected ham

and many other delicious and nutritious boxes delivered when they needed it most.

I am also happy to share that I will be continuing to support our families this summer

by partnering with Grub Club and Neh-Kah-Nie’s Summer Enrichment Program for

lunches here at the school and offering weekly food boxes to be delivered.

Please remember us if  you have any other donations come your way!

I look forward to working with you all in the future to support our families and growing

children.

With many thanks and warm regards,

Heaven Hartford

Nehalem Elementary School

Family Resource Coordinator


